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Newsletter Grade 6

Language Arts

Grade 6 students have been preparing for the Spelling Bee
competition, by practicing as a class. They have also been
preparing a role play called "TV talk show’ which they will be
presenting in a couple of weeks.

Math

Students continued to work on making
sure that they understand the concept of
angles and the different theorems. They
were able to draw triangles using rulers
and compasses. We also began looking
at 2D shapes and their different
characteristics.

Science

Before the break, students presented
research on the different subphyla of
arthropods. They explored what makes
arthropods unigue and how scientists
classify them into smaller groups.
Presentations covered key
characteristics such as body segments,
exoskeletons, and specialized limbs.

History

Students picked their second semester
topics for their individual projects, They
will be required to create a poster or
brochure for April 16th. We began
looking at the idea of the absolute
monarchy in France and in England.



